
 

Danestone Primary School 

Class News – September 2022 
 

We have had a busy start to the term with lots happening in our setting. Our 

garden is finally finished and the children have been happy to explore all that it 

has to offer.  Our new starts have settled in well and are getting used to the 

rules and routine of the Early learning centre setting. 

 

New member of staff 

 

We will be welcoming a new member of staff to our team this month, Ms Guilia 

Mancin. She knows our setting well from covering through supply these past few 

months. We are happy to welcome her to the team! 

 

Drop off and pick up times 

 

Drop off times are 8 - 8.15 at the Forest class gate for both classes and 9 - 

9.15 at your child's classroom gate. Pick up at 3pm will be at your child’s 

classroom gate. 

 

 In order for staff to organise afternoon tea, we shall be having pick up slots 

for the children who are here later. These will be 4pm, 4.30pm, 5pm, 5.30pm 

and 5.55pm. Please inform staff when you drop off your child which slot time 

you will be picking up your child. Collection will be at the main door at the front 

of the building. 

 

Stay and play 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming our parents in for our stay and play 

sessions. There will be a google form coming out in due course for you to pick 

your days and times so we can make a timetable, this will then be shared on 

Seesaw.  

 

 



 

Parent helpers 

 

We are looking for parent helpers to help out with activities in class such as 

toothbrushing , toastie time and art. There will be a google form coming out in 

due course to ask for volunteers. 

 

New garden 

 

Our wonderful new garden is finished and the children have been loving 

exploring the different areas. We have spoken with the children about not 

throwing stones to keep each other safe however they are having lots of fun 

pouring, filling and digging. We have had treasure hunts and mud kitchen recipes 

galore! The garden will be an ongoing developing area which the children will be 

fully involved in. If you have any ideas on what we can do in our garden please let 

us know. 

 

Key workers  

 

Next week you will be informed of your child’s key worker via seesaw.  

 

Change of clothing 

 

Can all children have a change of clothing with them especially pants and socks 

as we are running short of spares of these in nursery. Please ensure your child 

has a set of waterproofs and wellies for all weathers outside.  

 

Thank you for your help settling the children into nursery and we look forward o 

a productive and happy term :) 

 

The ELC Team 

 

 

 
 

 


